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August 12, 2013

Re: Retaining Wall Construction within Railroad Corridor between I-210 Gold Line Bridge and  	
Colorado Boulevard.

Dear Neighbor,

Construction within the railroad corridor between the I-210 Gold Line Bridge and Colorado Blvd 
continues.  During the past few months, crews have performed the soil grading and relocated various 
underground utilities in this area. This week crews began the excavation needed to start building the 
new retaining walls.  The excavation and installation of the new retaining walls will take place during 
the next few months and the temporary fences currently installed will be removed when they are no 
longer needed.  

Following the completion of these walls, construction activities will continue within the railroad corridor 
with the installation of soundwalls, light rail tracks and overhead electrical cables that will power the 
Metro Gold Line light rail trains. 

We appreciate your patience during the construction of this project.  If you have questions about the 
project or construction, please contact one of the representatives listed below.   We also encourage 
you to register to receive updates on the project and construction if you have not already done so. 
Here are four easy ways to stay informed:

1)	 Go to the Construction Authority website to learn the latest activity in your city:                                           	
	 www.foothillextension.org/cities-stations
2)	 Register to receive construction news and project updates to your e-mail at  
	 www.foothillextension.org
3)	 Text GOLDLINENEWS to 888777 to receive alerts to your cell phone
4)	 Call the project hotline - (626) 324-7098

Sincerely,

Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension 
– Pasadena to Azusa –


